
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chair: Marc Korman, Vice Chair Regina T. Boyce, and member of Environment 
and Transportation Committee 
 
RE: HB1556 
 
Position: Favorable  
 
My name is Kirk McCauley, my employer is WMDA/CAR, we represent service 
stations convenience stores and repair facilities across the state as a non- profit 
trade group.  
 
I know this sounds odd, but this is a common since bill that need nothing more 
than a YES Vote. 
 
We ask for Favorable Report on HB1556 
 
Any questions can be addressed to Kirk McCauley, 301-775-0221 or 
kmccauley@wmda.net 
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